
NCC-050900-21 PWB Loans and commercial property purchases 2020-2021 
 
 
Dear Requester, 
 
Further to your request for information under The Freedom of Information Act, please see 
below. 
 
NCC has not taken out any PWLB loans in 2020/21 to fund the purchase of commercial 
property. 
 
We trust this now resolves your enquiry. Where we have not been able to provide details we 

expect that this information is not held by Nottinghamshire County Council at this time. 

We suggest all requesters search under our publication scheme in advance of requesting 

information under the freedom of information act. 

Nottinghamshire County Council regularly publishes previous FOIR, s and answers on its 

website, under Disclosure logs. (see link) 

http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-information/disclosure-

log/ 

You can use the search facility using keywords. i.e. care / home etc. 

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to 

make a complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team 

Manager, Complaints and Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 

7QP or email complaints@nottscc.gov.uk .  

Kind Regards 

Complaints and Information Team 

Nottinghamshire County Council 
 
 
 
Dear Information Team, 
 
This is an information request relating to loans taken by your local authority from the Public 
Works Loan Board lending facility of the Debt Management Office during 2020-21 
 
 
Please provide the following information: 
 

• Has the loan(s) been used by your local authority to purchase commercial property? 
• Does your local authority plan to use the loan(s) to purchase commercial property in 

the future? 
• What was the value of each commercial property purchased with the loan(s)? 
• What was the forecast yield for each commercial property purchased with the 

loan(s)? 
• What was the actual yield for each commercial property purchased with the loan(s)? 

 
 
Please itemise each property separately. 
 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fsite.nottinghamshire.gov.uk%2Fthecouncil%2Fdemocracy%2Ffreedom-of-information%2Fdisclosure-log%2F&data=04%7C01%7Calison.fletcher1%40nottscc.gov.uk%7Cb66ce9b8dfdc4d865e3608d929d940fe%7C6e5a37bba9614e4fbaae2798a2245f30%7C0%7C0%7C637586835340668480%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=MP286hhjKujkPt6YbpJbzANMiB8TyYl0EhhVU0iYaJo%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fsite.nottinghamshire.gov.uk%2Fthecouncil%2Fdemocracy%2Ffreedom-of-information%2Fdisclosure-log%2F&data=04%7C01%7Calison.fletcher1%40nottscc.gov.uk%7Cb66ce9b8dfdc4d865e3608d929d940fe%7C6e5a37bba9614e4fbaae2798a2245f30%7C0%7C0%7C637586835340668480%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=MP286hhjKujkPt6YbpJbzANMiB8TyYl0EhhVU0iYaJo%3D&reserved=0
mailto:complaints@nottscc.gov.uk


 
I would prefer a response via email, but if this is not possible, I will gladly accept letters to 
the address below. 
 
 
Please acknowledge this information request as soon as possible. 

 

 


